Announcement

ATTENTION PLEASE

Fellows and Members of the Royal College of Physicians of London
The Royal College of Physicians would welcome from MRCP holders with whom the College has lost contact over the years.

The College is currently increasing the international work (see: http:/www.rcplondon.ac.uk/college/international/) and is keen
to engage as many international Members as possible in country visits, conferences and our educational programmes. For
more information about RCP activities and collegiate membership please contact the International Office in London - inter-
national@rcplondon.ac.uk or International Advisor (Pakistan) Prof. Dr. M. Akbar Chaudhry, MRCP (UK), FRCP (E), FRCP
(LONDON), FACC (USA), Principal, Fatima Jinnah Medical College, Queen's Road, Lahore.
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